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Ohio	Chamber	SVP	Rick	Carfagna	Appointed	to	

Sunset	Review	Committee 
	 

COLUMBUS,	OHIO	–	On	Friday,	Gov.	Mike	DeWine	announced	Ohio	Chamber	Senior	Vice	
President	of	Government	Affairs	Rick	Carfagna’s	appointment	to	the	state’s	Sunset	Review	
Committee. 
	 
The	Sunset	Review	Committee	holds	hearings	and	receives	testimony	from	numerous	state	
agencies	to	assess	their	various	entities’	performance	and	effectiveness.	Once	it	establishes	
final	recommendations,	the	committee	proposes	legislation	to	be	voted	on	by	the	full	House	
and	Senate. 
	 
The	committee	is	comprised	of	three	members	appointed	by	the	Ohio	House,	three	by	the	
Ohio	Senate	and	three	by	the	Governor’s	office.	 
	 
“Having	the	opportunity	to	help	modernize	state	government	is	an	honor	and	
responsibility	I	take	seriously,	and	I’m	grateful	to	Governor	DeWine	for	appointing	me	to	
the	Sunset	Review	Committee,”	said	Carfagna.	“I’m	eager	to	work	with	the	other	committee	
members	to	conduct	a	diligent	review	of	state	governmental	entities	and	ascertain	if	and	
how	Ohio	can	improve	the	delivery	of	public	services	while	reducing	the	size	of	
government.” 
	 
169	entities	are	subject	to	this	biennium’s	sunset	review	process,	which	is	to	be	completed	
by	December	31,	2024. 
	 
The	Ohio	Chamber	is	the	state’s	leading	business	advocate	and	represents	thousands	of	
companies	that	do	business	in	Ohio.	Our	mission	is	to	aggressively	champion	free	
enterprise,	economic	competitiveness,	and	growth	for	the	benefit	of	all	Ohioans. 
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